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Date: 22nd October, 2024 

To, 
BSE Limited, 
P. J. Towers, 
Dalal Street,  
Mumbai – 400 001. 
 
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 
Sub: Intimation of Trading Approval received for Preferential Issue of fully paid-up Equity 
shares pursuant to Conversion of Warrants by Murae Organisor Limited (Formerly known 
as Earum Pharmaceuticals Limited) (“the Company”) under Regulation 30 of the Securities 
and Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligation and Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations, 2015. 
 
Ref: Security Id: MURAE / Code: 542724 
 
With reference to application made by the Company dated 1st April, 2024 regarding the 
Preferential Issue of Convertible Warrants by the Company. We would like to inform you that the 
Company has received the Trading Approval from BSE Limited for the Preferential Issue of Fully 
Paid-up Equity shares pursuant to Conversion of Warrants. 
 
The approval letter received from the Stock Exchange i.e. BSE Limited is enclosed herewith. 
 
Kindly take the same on record. 
 
Thanking You. 
 
For, Murae Organisor Limited                                                                                      
(Formerly known as Earum Pharmaceuticals Limited) 
 
 
 
 
Manthan Tilva 
Managing Director 
DIN: 10453462 
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The Company Secretary 

Murae Organisor Limited 

S.F. Shop - 3/2/B, V R Complex,  
Near Sanathal Cross Road,  
Nr. Satyam Complex Nikol,  
Ahmedabad, Gujarat, 382350 

  
  
Dear Sir / Madam, 
  
Re: Trading of 44,99,99,998 Equity Shares of Rs. 2/- each to be issued at a premium of Re. 0.20/- 
bearing distinctive numbers from 247111619 to 697111616 issued to non-promoters on a 
preferential basis pursuant to conversion of warrants.  
  
We acknowledge with thanks the receipt of your application and subsequent submissions and have 

pleasure in advising that effective from Wednesday, October 23, 2024 the above-mentioned 

securities are listed on the Exchange. 

  

Please refer to our Notice No. 20241021-1 dated October 22, 2024 available on our website issued in 

this behalf to the Trading Members of the Exchange, for your information, the contents of which may 

please be checked and confirmed to the Exchange. 

  

Yours faithfully, 
 
SD/-  
Sabah Vaze  
Senior Manager 
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